
 

1 | P a g e  

 

BHF Presentation Evening 

The presentation of the cheque in respect of monies raised by the club for the British Heart 
Foundation took place on Friday 25 October. 
 
The plan for the evening was parent and child doubles competition followed by a fast four 
tournament for the adults and juniors. But the persistent rain put paid to this. Never fear, 
there was always a plan B, bring out the table tennis table.  
 
Jude and his dad Jason didn’t want to be defeated by the weather so played a doubles 
match against Ben and Jess and it was played to the bitter end despite the pouring rain. 
The minis played some table tennis and table football until 7pm when Sarah Standing from 
the British Heart Foundation arrived and spoke to the membership about the importance of 
knowing how to save a life by the use of cardiac massage.  
 
Members were then invited 
to practise using the mannequins. 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

The cheque for £1465 was then presented. Well done to 
everyone who supported this worthy cause and to Geoff    
and Wendy who coordinated the collections. 
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16 adults and juniors then played a two-box round robin table tennis tournament with the 
winners and runners up of each box playing the semi-finals. 
 
As box winners, Hobbes and Paul F played runners up Mark and Kathy followed 
by Josh W and Andy G played Ramon and James. 
 
Hobbes and Paul F and Josh and Andy G were the finalists, a member of the Gaulton family 
on either side of the net. 
 
After some great table tennis, Hobbes and Paul were eventual winners 11-6, 11-4. 
 

 
 

Many thanks to all who helped and supported the event, a new charity for 2020 will be 
decided at the AGM so please put some nominations in. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Pictures courtesy of Paul H and Kathy 
 


